
 

 

 

Monday 18th March 2024 

 

Dance Workshop 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 

On Tuesday 26th March 2024, our children will be taking part in a dance workshop (Bhangra 

dancing). This will be an excellent end to our dance topic that we have been doing this term. The 

cost is £3 per child where the children will get to experience this cultural dance workshop from an 

outside provider.  

 

Please make this payment on the MCAS (My Child at School) app. If you need any help with the 

app, please see the Office Team.  

 

Thank you 

 

Miss Mullins 

 


